AHF Beach Committee Charter
The Charter of the Beach Committee to be approved by the AHF Board at the August 2011 meeting is:

1. Establishment
The AHF Board has previously approved the establishment of a Beach Sub-Committee. 
2. Purpose
The purpose of the Committee is to work with all relevant stakeholders (including the other Committees of the AHF, the States, Oceania and IHF) to develop and support beach handball in Australia. 
3. Authority
The Committee has the authority to liaise with the Marketing and Sponsorship Committee and meet with potential sponsors to discuss and negotiate sponsorships.  All potential sponsorships must be noted with the Sponsorship Committee and brought to the Board for final approval.
4. Responsibilities
The Committee will:
· Assist in the development of and support to players, officials, referees and coaches and facilitate communication between those
· Co-ordinate beach events and develop and maintain guides on event organisation and management
· Liaise with Oceania beach committee and IHF beach committee 

· Promote and market beach handball and the sharing of information on resources and suppliers 
· Define each year what the priorities and focus for the next 12 months will be

· Report to the Board and table minutes of the Committee meetings
5. Priorities for July 2011 – June 2012
· Develop a “standard” presentation package for potential sponsors

· With the States develop a marketing and communicating plan that raises the awareness of beach handball

· Seek and secure sponsor for national teams
6. Membership
Members of the Committee are Mark Dawson (Qld), Tas Hellis (Vic), Andrew Kelso (Vic), Andrew Mills (WA), Allira Hudson Gofer (NSW), Rachel Lodjewicks (NSW), Nathaniel Smith (NT), Rikke Petersen (WA)(Chair). 
7. Meetings
There will ordinarily be a maximum of 4 meetings per year, held in January, April, 

July and October, unless special circumstances call for the holding of additional 

meetings

8. Charter Review
The Charter shall be reviewed by the Committee from time to time.  Proposed changes shall be submitted to the Board for approval.
